
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: August 14, 2025 

Subject: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Wellness Center Closing on September 5, 2025 

 
Dear Provider: 
 
Effective September 5, 2025, AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) will close its Enrollee Wellness and 
Opportunity Center, located at 1209 Marion Barry Ave. SE, Washington, DC 20020. The closure aligns with our 
strategy to expand the reach of AmeriHealth Caritas DC community programs, events, and activities into various 
locations across the DC communities we serve, in collaboration with our many community partners. 
 
Enrollees can view the monthly calendar on our website (www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/events) for a schedule 
of healthy living classes and events, offered at no cost, including fitness classes, nutrition classes, live 
meditations, safe sleep classes, and more. For additional information or to sign up, enrollees can contact the 
Community Outreach Solutions team at 202-216-2318, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 
We are still available to meet with enrollees for in-person support at our main office, located at 1201 Maine Ave. 
SW, Suite 1000, 10th Floor, Washington, DC 20024. Enrollees should call 202-216-2318 to schedule a visit. 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Provider Services department at 202-408-2237 or your Provider 
Account Executive. Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the care of our enrollees. 

 
Sincerely, 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC 

http://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/events

